
Dear Stanley, 
  
We would like to request for an extension on the existing Short-term Confidentiality 
Request submitted to FCC for the following equipment authorization application: 
  
Applicant: High Tech Computer Corp 
FCC ID: NM8TND 
731 Confirmation Number: EA926531 (DTS package) and EA964648 (PCE package) 
  
Attached please find an updated Confidentiality Request Letter from applicant which has 
extended the short-term confidentiality date to September 30, 2005.  
  
Your review and approval of the extension request would be greatly appreciated. 
  
Best regards, 
  

Danielle Zhan  

Compliance Certification Services  
561 F Monterey Road  
Morgan Hill, CA 95037  
Tel: (408) 463 0885  
Fax: (408) 463 0888  

CC:  
Michael Heckrotte 
Engineering Manager 
Compliance Certification Services Inc 
mheckrotte@ccsemc.com 
 
 
 


